
STUDENT EMPLOYMENT
@  H O LY  C R O S S  D I N I N G

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS
WHAT IS WORK-STUDY?
Federal work-study is a federally subsidized employment program in which 
eligible students are placed in part-time jobs on campus. If you’re awarded 
a work-study authorization as part of your financial aid package, you could 
earn as much as *$1,800 during your first year.  First-year students eligible 
for Federal work-study are placed in Dining Services.

*Please note that if students exceed their work-study award, they will be 
switched over to general campus employment and are allowed to continue 
working.

WHAT JOBS ARE AVAILABLE TO FIRST-YEAR STUDENTS?
Dining Services has the pleasure of offering first-year students their first on-
campus job. We have several locations and students are trained and rotated 
in a multitude of tasks to help provide service to the campus community. 
Students will choose their jobs around their academic and extracurricular 
schedule by selecting a location and specific shift time.  

WHAT IS THE HIRING PROCESS?
Formal applications and interviews are not a requirement to apply. All 
first-year students will be sent an email invitation to attend Dining Services’ 
annual employment meeting. Any student who plans on applying must RSVP 
and attend this event to start the hiring process. Hire paperwork consists of 
the following: U.S. Department of Homeland Security I-9 form, Dining Hire 
form with Student Employee Handbook sign off, W-4 Payroll Holdings form 
and Direct Deposit form. Once all forms have been completed, newly hired 
student employees will be given authorization to register for a weekly work 
schedule. Students who do not complete all required forms will be ineligible 
to be hired.

Please note that the W-4 Payroll Holdings and Direct Deposit forms are 
completed after being hired. 

AM I GUARANTEED A JOB IF I HAVE WORK–STUDY?
No, jobs are on a first-come, first-served basis.  However, work-study 




